April A, 1998

Peverend Father Peter P, fcott
™Mstrict “uperior

fociety of Saint Psus ¥

291% Tracy Avenue

Varsas Tity, Missecuri, 61109

Near Father Scott:

"bank veu for veur recent letter. Yaving been en the road I have
only new had the opportunity teo answer it,

fencerning the “oeiety of Saint John and ‘hesr havins to accept
commurion in the band as a condition of their recosnition =8 T mentioned in
wy last letter. 7T rentacted tre priest who Fad infermed me of this bit of
news and he assured me that thev had not heen asked to accept i1t but only
feared that thev would be required to do so. 7T am slsd thet T had the
occasion te double check on this before it ~culd go further. However,
I have been assured trat 2ll tishoos in this country have aeresd that all
groups seeking recognition must agree to accent the “econd Vatican Neuncsl
and the Mew Ordo Yass withcut reservation. "aving heen exposed to the
»ind of Archbishop Tefebvre it is rotbing T rculd accept nor would I
seek it.

Thank vou for leavine the deoor oven for my_return to the “oeietvr,
Perhaos 1% T ever see mv time clear to journey to Fansas City, I mioht
visit with vou and snesk to wou furtrer.

It remains 2 fact that the Sccietv of Saint Piug X is the only
Traditional “atholic nriestlvy oreanizstion which has rot compromised on
the Mass and the ¥aith,

e at Do,

m

"sknk vou avain. T trust -rou will have a blessed Feoster Season,

“incerelv in Trrist and Cur Tady,

Father Hector L. Bolduce

¥r. "ector T. Bolduc
500 Yorrill Street
Gilferd, NL.E, 03246



July 27, 1999

Angelus Press
2918 Tracy Avenue
Kansas City, Missouri 64109-1529

Dear Sirs:

Recently a publication has attacked Archbishop Marcel
Lefebvre and his orders. This attack was based on the list

circulated years ago claiming that Bishop Lienart who consecrated
Archbishop Lefebvre was a Freemason.

I was wondering if any articles had been written and printed in
recent years refuting this argument. If so are they available.
A copy would be greatly appreciated. When this first surfaced
many years ago I wrote an article condemning it in the Angelus.
I cannot remember the year nor the issue. Anything on this subject

would be benefical . Please let me know if you do or do not find
anything on the subject.

Sincerely,

Fr. Hector L. Bolduc

Fr. Hector L. Bolduc
P.0. Box 2254

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54308254



e Society of Saint Pius X

’ District of the United States of America
RegiNna Coeli House

Father Peter R. Scott 2918 Tracy Avenue
District Superior Kansas City, Missouri 64109
(816) 753-0073

FAX: (816) 753-3560

Reverend Father Hector Bolduc -
PO Box 2254
Green Bay, WI 54306-2254

J.M.J.
July 30, 1999

Dear Father Bolduc,

I thank you for our letter of July 27 concerning the attacks by radical
sedevacantists against Archbishop Lefebvre on account of his ordination and
. consecration by Cardinal Lienart.

We have not, to the best of my recollection, had any articles in recent
years written or published on this subject. However, you published an excellent,
short article written by Father Laudenschlager in 1978. It is what we generally
send to folks who are concerned about it. Please find enclosed a copy of it. If you
remember any other particular article that we should look up, please do not
hesitate to let us know.

Yours faithfully in Christ Our Lord,

Wi R Swett

Father Peter R. Scott



